



WOODSIDE CRICKET CLUB INC

GENERAL MEETING MONDAY 19 OCTOBER 2020

1. **Attendance:** N. Johns, S. Downs, H. Downs, A. Oliver, P. Reid, D. Wescombe, S. Collins, T. Baldock, M Whitlock
2. **Apologies:** B. Druwitt, R. Molier, J. Hennessy, B. Collins, I. Mortimer, M. Bohmer
3. **Minutes of Previous Meeting:**
 - 3.1. Previous Minutes dated 21 September 2020 –
Moved: S. Collins - Seconded: P. Reid - Passed
4. **Business Arising**
 - 4.1. None
5. **Treasurer's Report**
 - 5.1. In the process of
6. **Correspondence In**
 - 6.1. Association emails regarding weekend rules and restricted overs sent to captains
 - 6.2. Lots of clearance requests
 - 6.3. Emails about ball sanitiser now not required, players to use hand santiser in the drinks breaks instead.
7. **Correspondence Out**
 - 7.1. NIL
8. **Sponsorship Report**
 - 8.1. 3 new sponsors at this stage and some new signs have been put up around the oval and these are being posted on facebook
 - 8.2. Rommy to speak to Woodside Hotel regarding their sponsorship
9. **Ground's Report**
 - 9.1. All works being done around the grounds will be fixed up over the coming weeks
 - 9.2. Christmas Pageant will be cancelled tonight
 - 9.3. Jim wanted to pass his thanks to those that have been helping out with the mowing etc
10. **Recreation Grounds**
 - 10.1. NIL
11. **Senior Report**
 - 9.1. A Grade speaking with Langhorne Creek to start our game earlier around 11am
 - 9.2. Numbers in the lower grades looking ok so far this season
10. **AECHA Cricket Association**
 - 10.1.
11. **Junior Report**
 - 11.1. NIL
12. **Bar News**
 - 12.1. Square almost up and running, good reports coming through on email after each night
 - 12.2. Need to get full teams helping as it is easier
13. **Social Report**
 - 13.1. Teas on Saturday nights – salads to still be served maybe being dished up by someone outside
 - 13.2. Teas on Saturday night – we will see how many people are around on Saturday night maybe just do sausages and chips for \$5
 - 13.3. Family Teas – do we need to raise the price eg family of 4 \$20, family of 5 plus \$25.
Moved S. Downs Seconded T Baldock - passed
14. **Website / Facebook / Twitter / Instagram**

- 14.1. Committee has narrowed down the new logo submissions to 6, these will be provided to the wider club to vote on preference
- 14.2. Started with Instagram today, facebook posts with new sponsors over the next few days

15. Clothing / Equipment

- 15.1. Still waiting on order for Junior shirts.
- 15.2. Baggy hats 1 left \$50 a piece, will look at ordering more once we have made a decision on the new logo
- 15.3. Rough stock count approx. 20 hats, 1 baggy, Short sleeved 2 Small, 5 Medium, 6 Large, 6 X-Large, 4 2X-Large

16. General Business

- 16.1. Exhaust fan should hopefully be being fixed this week and rangehood installed.
- 16.2. BJ raised using Alan Druwitt to clean the club each week and perhaps once a month provide dinner and a drink
- 16.3. Thanks to Downsy, Family & BJ who cleaned up around the club rooms and outside on Saturday.
- 16.4. Covid Marshalls – do we need one over on the number 2 oval on game days. Reidy and Downsy to complete the training also.
- 16.5. Invoicing for subs – is this something we should be looking at this as an option. Players that wish to have an invoice can request this through their captains and others can pay over the bar or online
- 16.6. N Johns moved to get a bigger tv for the back wall of the clubrooms and use the existing TV to replace the sponsors board, using this to have a running slideshow of sponsors, important events etc seconded by S. Downs passed

17. Next Meeting: Monday 23 November 2020

18. Meeting Closed: 7:54pm